
 

 

 

 

 

 

MARSHALL COUNTY BOARD OF ZONING APPEALS NOTICE 

 

 

 

 Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled Marshall County Board of Zoning Appeals 

meeting has been cancelled for January 14, 2025, due to not having a plan director. 

 

      

                                                                          Marshall County Board of Zoning Appeals Secretary, 

David Hochstetler 


